
           Have a great Easter break!  Best wishes Kate Powell 

Useful Diary Dates 2025 (All dates are on the school website)

APRIL (EASTER HOLIDAYS: 7th April – 18th April)  

22nd: TUESDAY BACK TO SCHOOL & ‘Active’ Maths day. 

24th: Parent Workshop for parents of Years 4, 5 & 6 

(Talking to your young person) from the Thought-full Team.  

MAY 

1st: Class Photo Day -  all children in correct uniform please 

5th: BANK HOLIDAY MONDAY — School closed to pupils 

8th: VE Day (80 yrs end of WW11) Red, White & Blue day. 

12th: Year 6 SAT’s Week — no absence will be authorised. 

14th: Messy Church at 3.30pm 

(HALF TERM: 26th – 30th) 

JUNE 

2nd: STEM ENRICHMENT WEEK  

9th: Year 6 Enterprise Week 

11th: Messy Church at 3.30pm 

13th: Non-uniform day for Summer Fair items. Tbd 

18th: New Year R parents (Sept 25) meeting at 1.45pm 

20th: Summer Fair 3.30pm - 5pm 

24th: Sharing of Work 3.15pm - 3.45pm 

25th: Sharing of Work 8.40am - 9am 

27th: Sports Day Morning starting at 9.15am.  

         Year 6 Leavers Disco and pizza party 4.30 - 6pm. 

 

 

 

Easter Egg Hamper Raffle 

Thank you to everyone who bought Easter Egg raffle 

tickets. We sold 373 tickets! The draw was made this 

morning in assembly and the lucky winners are:   

1st Blue Ruby-Rose  (Cedar class)   

2nd Yellow: Annalisa (Cedar class ) 

3rd Green   Filip        ( Cedar class)   

Congratulations and Happy Easter!  
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I can hardly believe that we have 

reached the end of term. There has been 

lots to celebrate including our brilliant 

OFSTED report which reflected all of the 

great learning, opportunities, pupils and staff at this 

school. We are all very proud. Today, every family will 

receive their child’s Registration Certificate which shows 

their attendance since September. Good attendance is 

95% and above. We acknowledge that some children will 

have been poorly and so their attendance may not be at 

95%. Some families will receive a warning letter today 

where  attendance shows a trend and/or is of concern. 

Under  Government School regulations (Pupil Registration 

2006), absence from school must be monitored and 

reported and so if you have a warning letter, please 

ensure that next term, your child’s attendance improves.  

Research shows that periods of missed schooling can 

significantly affect outcomes at GCSE level.   All absence  

is monitored daily.  

Cedar Class  Visit to Tangmere Aviation Museum 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Last Thursday, Cedar class visited Tangmere Aviation Museum 

as part of the topic on WW11. The children had a great day 

exploring the Battle of Britain hall, the aircraft hangars and 

getting in the airplane simulators. The children demonstrated 

their knowledge of WW11 and impressed volunteers at the 

museum. Mrs Olliver was thrilled to receive fantastic feedback 

from the museum. Well done Year 6 - you continue to set an 

exemplary example of excellent behaviour and learning 

attitudes.  

 

I hope you all have a wonderful Easter break with lots of 

family time and rest. We will see everyone back on 

Tuesday 22nd April. Take good care for now.  

Beech Class Trip to Amberley Museum 
The class 

enjoying the 

wheel workshop 

and bus ride.  

 
 

 

 

 

Last Thursday, Beech class went to Amberley Museum as part of 

their topic - the history of transport over the last 100 years. The 

sun was shining and the children enjoyed a lovely day learning all 

about different kinds of transport. They had a workshop, learning 

about wheels and they were lucky to all travel in the 1920’s open 

top bus. Mrs Hazelden was very proud of the children’s behaviour 

and the whole day was full of exciting learning opportunities.   


